
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

September 6, 2024. 

  

To:                 Global Sales Partners 

  

From:            Coto Technology 

  

Subject: Product Change Notification for 9007 Reed Relay Series – Color 
Change 

 

 

This announcement is a formal notification informing you that our 9007 reed relay 
series, which was previously manufactured in black compound, will now also be 
manufactured in red compound; this red compound color is the same “Coto” red 
compound that is used in our extensive line of standard molded reed relays. As a 
result, you may receive either of the two colors moving forward. This 
manufacturing decision – which allows us to take advantage of material 
availability – aligns with our ongoing efforts to maintain efficiency and remain 
cost competitive in this product series. 

  

Since the color is not specified in the datasheet for the 9007 series, there will be 
no revision to that documentation. We assure you that there will be no changes 
to fit, form, function, quality, or performance, and no changes to internal 
components or manufacturing processes. Additionally, in order to ensure 
product consistency, we will use the same, single color for each production date 
code. 

  



The change is effective from date code 2427.  

  

We greatly appreciate your continued partnership and trust in our products and 
services. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

David Armenta 

Product Manager 

David.Armenta@Cotorelay.com 
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